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Dear co-laborers in Jesus Christ,

Once again we praise the Lord to have the opportunity to report to you how the Lord is blessing in the work.

We trust that you have enjoyed a wonderful Resurrection Day,

It is a blessing and encouragement to finally get to some of our churches that have stood with us for many years and have
not seen us in person. How we thank God for the faithful co-laborers in the Lord's work.

God has blessed us with safety in travel for over 30,000 miles since last July and we have been in 67 churches so far.
We still have not seen some of you, but by the grace of God we will before returning to the field. In fact, there are a few
that I have not been able to get contact information and I would appreciate a call to schedule our meeting to report. We
are accountable to every church that has given and prayed for us and want to fulfill the biblical pattern of Acts 14:27 by
reporting to you in person. To all who have graciously made time in your schedule to allow us to report, thank you
sincerely. It has been a tremendous blessing to renew our contact report to you what the Lord has done and is doing in
the work that we share together with you.

Good reports are still coming from Lighthouse Baptist Church in Guam. The attendance has increased and there has
been some additional paving done for the children's recreation and for additional parking. The disciple training by the
Quinlans is going real good. We thank the Lord for this dear family.

Please continue to pray with us that we can get all the work done here in time to leave in July for Guam. It seems that
the time really begins to shrink the closer we get to the goal date.
Please continue to pray that we can be a blessing in the churches as we go to report.
Please pray for continued good health. We thank God for good health at 76 years of age. I would like very much to take
care of a cataract before we get back on the island. It was "not ready" the last time I had my eyes checked.
Please pray the Lord to prepare the hearts of the folks in the villages where we plan to work. We also need the Lord's
wisdom in a place to live and to work in the villages.
Please pray for clear leading and provision for a family that is considerinq working with us in Guam.
Please continue praying for the ministry and the pastor of Lighthouse Baptist Church that the Lord will continue to bless
with a great harvest of souls and that the church will always stand for the old-time worship and the old Book.
Please pray for the Quinlan family for the Lord to provide and give strength and power of the Lord. Also pray for Stephen
Quinlan who is now in training in the military.

Once again, thank you all for the blessing of serving with you in the Lord's vineyard. We love you and appreciate your
prayers and sacrificial support.

Because of Christ,
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Elwood and Doris Hurst


